Continued

If the Hall is to be rebuilt please give us as much notice as possible to allow us to arrange
for a more permanent arrangement, we would look to continue at Whimple on completion of
works.

In the event the hall is to be rebuilt. From our Model Railway Group point of view. Please
consider in the design the following ideas.

1) Move the Stage area to the rear of the building, with offstage behind.

2) Move the Billiard / Snooker to another room down the side.

3) We would be happy to share a room for storage with the Billiard / Snooker room
using along the sides or ends in Cupboards for our baseboards & equipment.

4) Car parking for 25 cars if possible.

5) Electrical sockets set in the walls and or floor around the hall, to help with
connections to model railway layouts’ especially for the Open Days planned for every
two years, (Next one 2020 Summertime)

6) Double door access to Main Hall. Fire escape etc.

Exeter Gauge O model railway Group.



